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30th March 2020 

 

Dear NHS staff 

 

COVID 19 – Kindness letter to NHS staff  

 

Hello, my name is Callum. 

I am writing to you to say thank you for all the hard work you are doing for our 

country during this pandemic, the work you are doing is so brave and you all deserve 

a very shiny medal for your efforts. 

 

Your work is so important because you are saving lives and protecting everyone while 

putting yourself right on the front line of everything which is so admirable. 

 

As I said my name is Callum and I’m 14 years old and in year 10 at Marshland High, 

but by the time I get back to school chances are I’ll be year 11 and very close to 

GSCE’s, which is “fun” to think about. Currently in isolation I’m doing schoolwork, 

sleeping and trying to get some exercise as I might as well take advantage of the 

newfound time I have. 

 

Being kind and respectful is key as it is one of the only positive things that are free in 

this world, but without it the world would just fall apart. They cost nothing yet mean a 

lot and carry a lot of value with them, which is why it is so important to spread it!!  

 

So even if you’re feeling low remember you are making suck a huge difference to 

everyone’s lives and you are the most important people in the country and you work 

is the biggest gesture of kindness one can give, because you are putting everyone else 

above yourself. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Callum    

Student at Marshland High School    
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